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Our Ref: SSt/EPe/LFk 

5 December 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Christmas Disco – Wednesday 14th December 2022 
 

As part of our Christmas celebrations at Hednesford Valley High, we will be holding a 

Christmas Disco in the school hall on Wednesday 14th December 2022 from 3:00pm 

– 4:45pm for students in key stage 3.  To support our families, the disco will be free 

of charge; snacks and refreshments will be provided. Parents/carers must ensure 

that they collect their child promptly at 4:45pm. 

 

If your child would like to attend the Christmas Disco, please return the consent slip 

below by Friday 9th December 2022. Places are limited and will be allocated on a 

first-come, first-served basis.  

 

Please ensure that your child comes to school in their school uniform. Your child can 

bring in party clothes to change into at the end of the school day.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 

E Perry 
Mrs E Perry 

Assistant Headteacher 
 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

HEDNESFORD VALLEY HIGH 

Christmas Disco – Wednesday 14th December 2022 
(Please return this slip to the School Office by Friday 9th December 2022) 
 

 

Student Name ________________________________ Reg Group _________ 

 

 

   My child would like to attend the Christmas Disco on Wednesday 14th December 

2022. I will ensure my child is collected promptly at 4:45pm.   

 

 

Parent/Carer Signature __________________________________ 
(person with parental responsibility) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFSTED 

    Good 
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